
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 January 28, 2024 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

Varsity Singers 
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Varsity Singers 
 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Varsity Singers 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 

 

Message 

Todd Martin 
 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Ivan Mast and Gary & Lynette Neuenschwander 
 

If you have concerns you would like in the bulletin, please call 

or email the church office. 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 1/21/24  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 107                Budget: $5,131.00 

Livestream:  14    Capital Imp. Fund:$400.00            

      Compassion Fund: $100.00 

      Food Committee: $300.00 

      Cookbook: $10.00 

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 “MUSIC NOTES” 

From Central Christian School Varsity Singers 

Today the Message God has for us will come through 

the Music that is shared. Have your Bibles handy for any 

scripture that may be used-Jesus wants to say something 

in song to us-Listen, Learn and Sing A-Long… write down 

here whatever inspires you… or better yet draw a       

picture! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sun., Jan. 28 

   2:30 a.m. Quizzing  

      at Fairlawn 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire  

    Worship 
 

Tues., Jan. 30 

   7:00 p.m. Pastoral 

     Relations  

    Committee 
 

Wed., Jan. 31 

   6:30 p.m. Super MYF 

      (Church Reserved) 
 

Sat., Feb. 3 

   7:00 p.m. Young Adults 

      at the Martin’s 

COMING UP 
 

 

Sun., Feb. 4 

     Signing Interpreter 
 

   11:30 a.m. Youth 

      Fundraiser Meal  in 

      Youth Wing 
 

      2:30 p.m. Bible 

        Quizzing at  

        Fairlawn  

       Mennonite 
 

      3:00 p.m. Pray for 

        Peace as East  

        Chippewa 
 

     7:00 p.m. Campfire 

       Worship 
 

Tues., Feb. 6 

   6:00 p.m. Elders 
 

Wed., Feb. 7 

   6:00 p.m. First  

     Wednesday  

     Gathering 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Campfire Worship: Come to the wing at  

7:00 p.m. every Sunday for a wilder 

worship time that always has praising with 

songs, preaching with scripture and 

praying with Spirit.  We always have a  

“carry-in” snack time as well.  Come and 

see, hear, taste and feel this fresh way to 

worship together. 
 

The youth group fundraiser meal is 

scheduled for next Sunday, Feb. 4. The 

meal will be soup, salad and bread.  

Please plan to attend to support our 

youth for their summer trip. 

Pray for Peace: The community will be 

meeting to pray for peace in the Holy 

Land.  Please join us in lifting these people 

who are caught up in this ongoing war. 

The meeting will be held on Sunday, 

February 4 from 3:00-4:00 p.m. at East 

Chippewa Church of the Brethren, 7207 

Chippewa Rd., Orrville. 
 

First Wednesday: On Wed., February 7 

come for a meal at 6:00 p.m. The meal 

will be Tater Tot Casserole, peas, salad, 

rolls and Texas sheet cakes. Please sign up 

for the meal by Sun., Feb. 4 at the 

welcome table.  Following the meal at 

7:00 p.m. will be the Holy Wed game, 

where couples compete for sweet prizes 

for how well they know each other over in 

the youth wing. 

Help make a difference in the lives of 

women, their babies and families!  The 

Pregnancy Care Center offers ultra 

sounds, baby clothes and child care 

classes.  Most importantly, they share the 

gift of salvation with their clients.  Pick up 

a baby bottle at the welcome table and 

fill it with your coins.  Please return them 

by Sunday, February 25. 


